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20 June 2014
Dear Parents and Carers
Changes to Pastoral Care 2014-15

We thought it was timely to let you know about changes to our pastoral teams from September 2014.     

After many combined years of service, Mr Avery, Ms Armstrong and Mr Macdonald are moving to new challenges.  We are very grateful for their hard work, and we wish them well.  Ms Coppins and Mr Bradshaw have been made Assistant Headteachers here, so they leave their Head of Year posts too. This all means that the pastoral team from September will look like this:
	Deputy Headteacher (Pastoral)
	Mr Tomlin

	Assistant Headteacher (Pastoral, Years 7-11)
	Ms Coppins

	Head of Transition (Year 7) 
	Mr Walsh

	Deputy Head of Year 7
	Mr Brunoir

	Head of Year 8
	Mrs Hodgson

	Deputy Head of Year 8
	Ms Drysdale

	Head of Year 9
	Ms Gallagher

	Deputy Head of Year 9
	Ms Clay-Dove

	Head of Year 10
	Ms Pollitt

	Deputy Head of Year 10
	Ms Minnicucci

	Head of Year 11
	Mr Quigg

	Deputy Head of Year 11
	Ms Janna

	Assistant Headteacher (Head of Sixth Form) 
	Mr Bradshaw

	Head of Year 12
	Mrs Odd

	Deputy Head of Year 12
	Mr Young

	Head of Year 13
	Ms Lumsden

	Deputy Head of Year 13
	Ms Astill


Our new postholders will introduce themselves to their year groups soon, but take up their responsibilities in September.  
As the holidays approach, it is probably useful to be reminded of our uniform requirements if you are intending to buy new in the summer. We have reproduced our list on the back of this letter.  Please will you look at it carefully?  
Yours sincerely

Carolyn Roberts 

Head
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